
   Weekly Newsletter 
  17th September 2020 

Dear Parents, 
 
We are all really pleased with the positive way that the children have returned to school. They have    
adjusted very well to the various new rules and procedures, and seem very happy to be back in school 
learning with their friends, and I know that the staff are all delighted to see them.  
 
Thank you all for your support in adjusting to the new routines at drop off and pick up times. We have 
tried to make as much space as possible outside for adults to wait in after school to facilitate social  
distancing, and also to keep the different bubbles of children separated. To further help with this we 
are also now going to open the side path as an additional optional one-way exit from the playground so 
that people can leave this way, if they wish, to avoid any larger congregations at the mouth of the car 
park. Please also feel free to wait inside the car park if you need more space.   
 
It is apparent that at the moment there are sometimes delays for children and families in accessing 
tests for Coronavirus. Hopefully these issues will be resolved quickly. From Monday, the ‘Home Learning’ 
page on the school website will have some activities on it for any children who are at home and           
self-isolating whilst they await test results. We will also keep in contact with children in these            
circumstances so that the disruption to their learning is as minimal as possible. Please also feel free to 
contact the school if there is any other support that would be useful in these circumstances.   
 
Finally, next week we will return to offering hot lunches as well as packed lunches. Click on the following 
link to view the menu  https://www.vertas.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/08/SF3154-Eats-Menu-Sept-
202021-FINAL.pdf 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
        
 
 
 
 
 

 
Eagle Owls - 
exploring   
forces 
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N.B.These dates/times could be subject to 
change. 

 
 

Monday 12th October - Flu immunisations 
 

October Half Term 
Thurs 22nd Oct to Fri 30th Oct 2020 

 
Christmas Holidays 

Mon 21st Dec- Fri 1st Jan 2021 
 

February Half Term 
Mon 15th - Fri 19th February 2021 

 
Easter Holidays 

Mon 29th March - Fri 9th April 2021 
 

Bank Holiday 3rd May 2021 
 

May Half Term 
Mon 31st May - Fri 4th June 2021 

 
Summer Holidays commence  

Thurs 22nd July 2021 

 
 
 

No birthdays this week! 
 
 

Yours faithfully,  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Mr A Pritchard 
Headteacher 

Last week’s attendance was: 97.41% 
 

 
Year R achieved 100% attendance 

 

Uniform 
 

Any parents wanting to buy uniform can  
purchase it direct from this website: 

https://www.superstitch86.co.uk/product-
category/schoolwear/primary-schools-

academies/little-melton-primary-school/ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 11th September 

The whole school for settling in so well 


